
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Bursary 2022 Applications Extended 
The Polly Farmer Foundation is offering bursaries for Alumni in 2022. Students who are 
registered in the PFF Alumni Network can apply for a bursary ranging in value from $2500 
to $5,000. Closing Date has been extended to Friday 6 May 2022.  

The bursary is available for students who were previously part of the Polly Farmer 
Foundation’s ‘Follow the Dream’ program and qualify to be a PFF Alumni Network 
member.  

The bursary may be used to support alumni to pursue further education (university / TAFE 
courses) and employment or career advancement opportunities for a wide range of 
purposes including: 

• Equipment and resources (for example tools, laptop, tablet and/or computer); 
• Travel; 
• Transport; 
• Accommodation; 
• Living costs; 
• Course fees 
• Cultural, sport or artistic interests 

To be considered for this bursary you must be registered as a PFF Alumni before applying. 
Former Follow the Dream students can register as an alumni at https://pff.com.au/get-
involved/alumni-network/  
 

If you are interested or know someone who may 
be eligible for a Bursary please contact Ray at the 
Foundation on ray@pff.com.au.  
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